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Song of the week 

 
This week we have been singing ‘Miss Molly had a Dolly’. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1QClyPHGbXw 
Can you sing the song at home? 

 

Our Week 

 
We have had a great week in Nursery. We have continued 

learning about People Who Help Us and this week we have 

focused on doctors, nurses and vets. We have had fun making 

nurse hats and a doctor’s bags which we have used to support 

our role play. 

We also had one of our parents who is a doctor come in to talk 

to the children about what it’s like to work in a hospital, the 

children were very excited and asked lots of questions.  

 

Phase 1 Phonics 

 
This week in Phonics, we have 

continued seeing if we can hear the 

sounds in three letter words. We 

have worked really hard to listen to 

the sounds that we hear and have 

started to join these sounds 

together to hear words. 
We focused on the words dog, pig, bus, rat and cat.  

Can you hear the sounds in any other words? 

 

Sound of the Week 
 

Our Sound of the Week for next week will be ‘z’. 

Please continue to sing the Jolly Phonics songs at home 

for these sounds.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sIM1NAevMuQ 

 

Can you bring in an object from home for our Sound 

Table that begins with ‘z’? 

Please remember not to bring in 

anything precious as it may get lost 

/ broken! 

Forest School 

 
We have had a fantastic 

time at Forest School 

this week. 

We made 

some lovely leaf printing 

pictures using leaves 

and hammers and we 

also had some water 

play activities.   
 
 

 Maths 

 
This week in Maths, we have been 

learning about separating groups of 4 

objects in different ways and learning 

that the total amount is still the same.   

 

Can you separate a group of 4 objects 

at home? 

 

 

 

  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1QClyPHGbXw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sIM1NAevMuQ


 

 

Things to remember… 

 
People Who Help Us 

This term, nursery will be learning about people who help us. If any parent/carer is a dentist, 

doctor, vet, nurse, police officer or firefighter, please make the class teacher aware as we would 

love for you to come in and speak to the children about your profession and what it entails. It will 

also give the children the opportunity to ask questions about things they would like to know.  

 

Sun hats and sun cream 

Now that the weather is finally sunny, we recommend bringing your child to school in a named sun 

hat. We also recommend applying sun cream to your child before they arrive at school.  

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child has a named water bottle with them each day, especially now that the 

weather is warming up. This should only contain water, no fruit juices or squash please! 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please make sure that your child always has a spare change of clothes at school for toileting 

accidents and water play. If your child borrows clothes from school, please return the clothes 

washed and dried.  If you have any socks that your child no longer needs, we would really appreciate 

any donations for our spare clothes box! 

 

Toileting 

If your child please requires support with toileting, please continue to practise this at home and 

remind them of the importance of thorough hand washing. 

 


